TEACHER EDUCATION COMMITTEE
December 10, 2013

Approved Minutes

Members present: Tonya Balch, Kathy Bauserman, Dan Clark, Rebecca Hinshaw, Myung-Ah
Lee, Diana Quatroche, Devadrita Talapatra, Eulsen Seung,

Members absent: Laura Bates, Chad Clark, Steve Gruenert, Bridget Roberts-Pittman, Kara
Harris, Larry Tinnerman, Shannon Washburn, Cassandra Woolard

Ex Officio Members present: Liz Brown, Denise Collins, Kandi Hill-Clarke, Judy Sheese

1.

Call to order: D. Clark called the meeting to order at 3:35.
Approval of Minutes for November 19, 2013: Minutes approved (8-0-0).
Old business: None.

New Business: The SPED and ELED course changes only involved a clean-up of catalog
copy and did not require a vote. The MATH course changes were approved (8-0-0). Liz
Brown commented on the math course changes and indicated the changes were necessary
for including content that is now part of the new math standards and testing. The major
can now be done in 6 semesters.

UAS Report: Denise Collins indicated that some of the UAS subcommittees are
working on how to capture new required data because of the CAEP requirements. Other
sub-committees are working on converting assessments to a 4 point scale. Discussion
followed regarding when a student is counted as beginning in the major.

Dean’s Report - Kandi Hill-Clark
Dean Hill-Clark indicated she has had a good 1* semester and is looking forward to her
2" semester.

Associate Dean’s Report — Denise Collins
D. Collins reported that by the next meeting there will be a replacement for Sheila Weir
to provide administrative support for TEC.

ESS Report - Judy Sheese



J. Sheese reported that ESS is still learning about the new CASA tests. The Pearson
website for content tests is now open.

9. Adjournment — D. Clark indicated that TEC will need a chair for spring semester while
he is on sabbatical. TEC will wait for the January meeting to elect a chair. The meeting
was adjourned at 4:15.

Respectfully submitted by,
Diana Quatache, TEC Secretary



